Discovery Charter School Newsletter



Issue No. 24 - week of: Feb. 5 - 9

Discovery's Four Pillars:

Innovation, Cultural Proficiency, Access to Academic Excellence, & Building Relationships

Mon. Feb. 5

3:00 OoTM Practice



Tues. Feb. 6

3:30 Chess Club – 2nd&3rd gr. 3:00 5th-8th Girls Basketball Practice 5:30 Parent Meeting for incoming 7th grade students

Wed. Feb. 7

5:30 PTC Meeting (virtual on Teams) 6:00 Moana Jr. Performance

Thurs. Feb. 8

9:15 Coffee with Admin (virtual on Teams) 3:00 5th-8th Girls Basketball Practice 6:00 Moana Jr. Performance

Fri. Feb. 9

Sports Day!
12:15 MS Robotics
1:00 AthLEAD Basketball Practice
1:20 Soccer Shots
6:00 Moana Jr. Performance

Upcoming

No School: Fri. Feb. 16 & Mon. Feb. 19 – students return Tues. Feb. 20, regular day dismissal

Spring Break: March 18 – April 1 Students return Tues. April 2, minimum day dismissal

This week's:

Core Value: Respect

Common Courtesy: I apologize for...

Thank you to our PTC for our Dragon Dash!!
A special thank you to Mrs. Crawford for leading the fundraiser and all the parents who volunteered in the mornings sorting the prizes for students. Thank you to all families and friends who were able to join us for the Fun Run and cheered on students. Our students had a great time and they'll be the ones benefiting from all the funds raised.

Friday is Sports Day! Students can wear their favorite team's jersey or if they play a sport, they can wear that jersey.

February 13th is the deadline to submit a 2024-2025 zone transfer renewal for **current Discovery students** with an **approved zone transfer**.

New student enrollment begins on February 14th.

If your child walks to/from school, please speak to them about crossing the street on corners where there are crosswalks. Also, drive slowly on neighborhood streets and be mindful of students walking to and from school.

Please do not bring items (water bottles, homework, lunch boxes, etc.) to be delivered to your child throughout the day. It's a distraction to the teaching and learning when we interrupt classrooms to deliver the items and it takes our office staff away from assisting parents and staff.